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To allow people to take up public space is not alright. We already can't allow our 

children to walk to the store because you can't walk on the sidewalks around the city. 

How is that ok? Are we all just suppose to walk on the streets? The homeless camps 

in SE Portland have stolen property from my elderly neighbor, which we then had to 

go recover because the police don't have the resources to take care of this. It's not 

ok. You are asking for people that pay taxes and your salary to sacrifice our own 

basic needs by allowing those that, many of which, choose to not live by the rules of 

society run our city. Shame on you.  


